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MESSAGE

I am happy to know that the Board of Open Schooling & Skill
Education (BOSSE), Sikkim is celebrating its first Foundation Day
anniversary by organizing a national conference on the theme- “NEP 2020:
Towards India-Centric Holistic Inclusive Quality School Education”.

It is commendable that Sikkim has established BOSSE, the first of its
kind school education board in the country that lays equal emphasis on skill
training along with academic education. To accelerate India’s growth and
development, it is important to bridge the skill gap in the youth in tune with
new & emerging market demands. I am happy that the Board is also offering
programs in regional languages to make education inclusive and accessible
for all.

The New Education Policy is a transformative document to reorient
our education system towards 21st century needs. It gives much needed
emphasis on vocational education and lays a roadmap for accessible,

affordable and universal education.

I appreciate that BOSSE, in the spirit of NEP-2020, endeavours to
provide holistic education to students so that they may grow up to become
responsible global citizens and proactive partners in the development
process of the nation.

I extend my warm greetings and congratulations to the management
and staff of the Board of Open Schooling & Skill Education (BOSSE),
Sikkim on its Foundation Day and wish the event a grand success.

(M. Ven{ma;éqd/u.)"l

New Delhi
21* October, 2021.



